PERSPECTIVE

A PHOTOGRAPHER'S NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2021

WHAT'S NEW IN
THE STORE

We are introducing shaped
metal ornaments into our store
this holiday season. While they
can be hung on a tree, we see
our clients hanging these up all
year around the house. They
make the perfect gift for the
season and will be enjoyed for
years to come. These ornaments
are made of high quality
aluminum and are built to last.
Imagine the look on your loved
one's face when they open their
gift to find a beautiful photo of
you waiting inside.

Coming in a variety of shapes
and for only $45 these prints are
a holiday steal!
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WELCOME TO ISSUE TWO

Well here we are! We have made it through another
month of this rollercoaster of a year. Holiday season
is mighty busy around here. Lots of our clients like
to take the opportunity of cooler weather to get
their family photos done, so we are on set most
weekends.

The change in the air always brings about a new
wave of creativity and adventure. We like to go out
and scout new places where we may photograph
clients in the future. It is also a great time for us to
explore new projects... more on that later!

| truly hope you are enjoying this newsletter and |
look forward to bringing you more in the new year!




A NEW PROJECT

This time of the year is always so inspiring! The
lights and colors of the season have our creative
juices in flux. We have been tackling an in-house
creative project that we can't wait to share with
everyone!

Keep an eye out for early January when we are
hoping to go live with the photoshoot. The concept
was born from Matt and Red's heads, and will be
starring Red as the model. We are incorporating live
flowers and vibrant colors into this shoot, and could
not be more excited.

It has been conceptualized over the past few
months and the whole team is eager for this project
to come to life. | cannot wait to bring you more
information and behind the scenes looks at the
whole timeline, so be sure to stay tuned!

Chris Spicks picked up his first
camera when he was 15 years
old and he hasn't put one down
since! His passion was born
when he took a photography
class in high school, and had
the encouragement and praise
of the teacher. She would
always be impressed with his
creative eye and the angels he
would find when looking at a
scene.

Chris has always been an artist
and his obsession with lighting
started when he was very young.
Often being fascinated with
lighting fixtures in his youth and
on into adulthood, learning how
to manipulate light would
become a huge part of his life.

When not shooting with a
camera, you can find Chris
shooting pool with his friends or
spinning fire down the street
from his home. He also enjoys
painting with acrylics and
airbrush when the time allows.
You can see his love for bunnies
in much of his artwork!




LAST WORDS

THANK YOU FOR BEING ON THIS JOURNEY WITH US!
WE ARE NOTHING WITHOUT OUR CLIENTS, BOTH
EXISTING AND NEW. WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT
AND CAN'T WAIT TO BRING YOU MORE ART!

DECEMBER SALE

Keep an eye out for our sale in December... It's a
great way to shop small this season while still
getting a gift that everyone will enjoy!

This sale won't last too long so there is time to get
products in before the holidays!

HAPPY NEW YEAR

Having a holiday or new year's party? Ask us
about our event photography to help capture
those celebratory moments. Your guests will
love having us around, and they won't have to
worry about taking pics with their cellphone-
holiday WIN!

SET UP A CALL!

Click the text below to schedule
your free consultation to discuss
your next photo session:
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https://www.chrisspicksphotography.com/schedule-a-phone-call/

